
From: aaron@urbanplaceconsulting.com

Subject: Rose Garden request for next week- May 5th @ lOam-lpm
Date: April 26, 2016 at 1:10 PM

To: Alex.Palacios@securitasinc.com

It's the usual event that we help with at the Rose Garden, but new contact.

Please have 2 ambassadors go to the Rose Garden from 10am to 1pm on Thursday, May 5th

from lOam-lpm.
Contact to meet is

OT is okay to pull.

Thanks,

Aaron

Aaron Aulenta

Urban Place Consulting Group
aaron@urbanplaceconsultina.com


